
WASHOE COUNTY REGIONAL 800 MHz COMMUNICATION SYSTEM  

800 MHZ USERS COMMITTEE 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Thursday ~ November 20, 2014 ~ 10:00 a.m. 

REGIONAL EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER 
5195 SPECTRUM BOULEVARD, RENO, NEVADA 

 
PURSUANT TO NRS 241.020, THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN POSTED AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS: Regional 

Emergency Operations Center, 5195 Spectrum Boulevard, Reno, Nevada; Regional Public Safety Training Center, 5190 Spectrum 

Parkway, Reno, Nevada; Reno City Hall, One East First Street, Reno, Nevada; Sparks City Hall, 431 Prater Way, Sparks, Nevada; 

Washoe County Administration, 1001 East Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada; Washoe County Library, 301 South Center Street, Reno, 

Nevada; and Nevada Department of Transportation, 1263 South Stewart Street, Carson City, Nevada.  The support documentation for 

the items on the agenda, provided to the 800 MHz Users Committee, is available to members of the public at the County’s Technology 

Services office (1001 E. 9
th

 Street, Building C, second floor, Reno, Nevada), Beth Thompson at (775) 328-2351 or Annette Van Der 

Wall at (775) 328-2352; and on the County’s website at:  

http://www.washoecounty.us/technology/800MHzUsersCommittee.htm;   

This notice may also be found on the State of Nevada Public Notice website at: https://notice.nv.gov   

 

 

The November 20, 2014, meeting 
of the 800 MHz Users Committee 
has been cancelled. 

 

http://www.washoecounty.us/technology/800MHzUsersCommittee.htm
https://notice.nv.gov/

